
Community questionnaire on the future of  

      All Saints’ Church, Little Kimble     

  
to complete this questionnaire online, please use the QR code                                          

1.  Have you ever visited All Saints’ Church?    YES/NO  

2. If you have visited the Church, could you please help us by specifying why you did so.   

3. Do you feel that All Saints’ Church is an asset to the community?     YES/NO  

4. Do you have any ideas about how this building could be used by the community in the 
future if it ceased to be used just as a Church e.g. community library, community café……..?  

5. Please indicate any way or ways you might be prepared to support the Church in the future 
to keep it open for whatever use the community feels appropriate.  (tick as many as you like 
or delete those that would not apply to you)   

• Attending Church services at All Saints’ Little Kimble   

• Working with the PCC to explore options for future use  

• Taking a lead with fundraising   

• Joining a Friends of All Saints’ group  

• Helping on an ad hoc basis at social/fundraising events  

• Offering help with maintenance of the building or churchyard  

• Cleaning the Church 

• Contributing to the financial upkeep of the building and churchyard 

• Joining a Community group which would work with the PCC on the future of All Saints’ 
Church   

• Other … please specify 

PLEASE COMPLETE OVERLEAF 



KEEPING IN TOUCH  

I would like to kept up to date about future developments   

NAME: ............................................................................................................  
ADDRESS: ............................................................................................................................................... 
CONTACT NUMBER: .....................................................EMAIL:……….................................................. 
I prefer to be contacted by post*/ telephone*/ email*/ any* (*delete as appropriate)  
  
Privacy Notice: By providing your contact details, you are giving permission for All Saints’ Little 
Kimble and the PCC of The Kimbles to contact you about plans for the Church’s future. We will not 
share your details with a third party. 

************** 

Please leave your completed survey in the box at the back of All Saints’ or St. 
Nicholas’ Church, or drop it into the postbox of Bookham House on Bridge Street (a 

few houses down from the end of Bridge Street near The Swan), before 30 November 
2023. Thank you.


